
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Welcome to Scott Elementary School! 
 
Home & School is a parent led volunteer organization that strives to create a 
collaborative environment between students, staff, and families.  Our goal is to support 
all of our Scott School Community through frequent communication, volunteer 
opportunities, and fundraising resources. 
 
Unlike a traditional PTA, with membership fees, our Home and School is open to all 
Scott School families at no charge. We rely on parent volunteers and are so grateful for 
our community contributors!  Volunteering opportunities are available at a variety of 
commitment levels to accommodate varied schedules and availability. We hold monthly 
meetings in the evening and welcome you to join us at any point. Our meetings are 
open to all Scott families, you do not have to be a volunteer to attend. For families that 
are interested in getting involved, but are not sure how, our meetings are a great 
stepping stone to see where your interests and talents can be utilized.  
 
Although this past year looked a little different for us, we were committed to making our 
students, staff and families know that even though we couldn’t be together physically, 
we are still a school community and we are there for each other. Virtually, we were able 
to host classroom holiday parties, a magic and comedy family assembly, book fairs, and 
staff appreciation events just to name a few.  
 
We are excited for this next school year and hope that you consider joining us at a 
meeting. We would be happy to answer any questions about Scott Home and School or 
help you find a volunteer opportunity that fit your needs. 
 
 
Barbara Thomas & Katie Mack 
Co-Presidents, Scott Home & School 
president@scotthomeandschool.com 
copresident@scotthomeandschool.com 
 

You can start getting involved today!  
Like our Facebook Page or follow us on Twitter: 

www.facebook.com/scotthomeandschoolassociation 
Twitter @ScottHomeandSc1 
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